
LECTURE ABSTRACT
Materials with high number densities of 
molecules that exhibit large real third-order 
optical nonlinearities and that also have low 
linear and nonlinear loss mechanisms may 
be of utility for a range of all optical signal 
processing applications.  To date, most 
molecules and polymers that have large real 
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